TOWN OF CHILMARK, MASSACHUSETTS



401 MIDDLE ROAD POST OFFICE BOX 119 CHILMARK, MA 02535 508.645.2107 508.645.2110 FAX

jehristy@chilmarkma.gov

TO:

Board of Selectmen

FROM:

Jennifer L. Christy, Admin. Asst., Planning Board

DATE:

June 23, 2015

RE:

ANNUAL APPOINTMENTS

Honorable Selectmen:

At a regular meeting of the Planning Board, on June 22, 2015, the Board voted to reappoint member Janet Weidner to be their representative to the Site Review Committee, to appoint member John Eisner to be their representative on the Community Preservation Committee (CPC), to reappoint John Flender to be their representative on the MV Land Bank Advisory Committee and to appoint Joan Malkin as their representative on the Squibnocket Pond District Advisory Committee (SPDAC.)

Jessica Roddy, Jim Feiner and Michele Leonardi were reappointed to the Housing Committee.

Rich Osnoss was elected chairperson of the Planning Board for another year.

Thank you,

Jennifer L. Christy

Garden Club Regrest for Reappoint ment to SPDAC: We ldon 5-2015

ν 18 Austin Pasture

v Chilmark MA 02535

May 13, 15

Chilmark Board of Selectmen PO Box 119 Chilmark MA 02535

Dear Chilmark Board of Selectmen:

This is a request to the Board of Selectmen.

I would very much like to remain on the Squibnocket Pond District Advisory Committee. I co-chair with Leanne Cowley. We work very well together. I serve on the committee as a representative of the Martha's Vineyard Garden Club.

The health of our Pond is very important to me. I hope I can continue to work with the Planning Board and the Town of Chilmark to improve the water quality of our beautiful natural resource. There is much work to be done. I am attending a conference in June on Phragmites. There are new possibilities for controlling the spread and for actually using the weed in an economical way, i.e. paper making, bio-char, animal feed etc. Getting a handle on the Phragmites is our biggest challenge!

THANKS VERY MUCH.

Sincerely yours,

·4_

Wendy Weldon

Co-Chair of the Squibnocket Pond District Advisory Committee

North Side Resident Request for Reappointment to SPDAC: Cowley 5-2015

Jennifer Christy

From:

Leanne Cowley <galantecowley@comcast.net>

Sent:

Thursday, May 14, 2015 9:52 PM

To:

'Jennifer Christy'

Subject:

SPDAC

Dear Chilmark Board of Selectmen:

This is a request to remain a member of the Squibnocket Pond District Advisory Committee. I've been on the Committee for several years and would like to commit to it for the foreseeable future. As representative from the North Side, I bring a resident's perspective, and as Wendy Weldon's unofficial co-chair, I help with any administrative work needed.

Thank you for your consideration, Leanne Cowley

Sorth Sile Resident Regnest for Reappoint must to SPD AC: Lasser 5-2015

Jennifer Christy

From:

Michelle Lasser < michellelasser@aol.com>

Sent:

Thursday, May 14, 2015 3:53 PM

To:

townclerk@chilmarkma.gov; wendyweldon@earthlink.net; michellelasser@aol.com

Subject:

Squibnocket Pond District Advisory Committee...

May 14, 2015

Chilmark Board of Selectmen Post Office Box 119 Chilmark, MA 02535

Dear Chilmark Board of Selectmen:

I would like to request to remain a member of the Squibnocket Pond District Advisory Committee. I enjoy working with my neighbors on important issues regarding Squibnocket Pond which affect all of us.

Thank you.

All my best,

Michelle Lasser 81 Squibnocket Farm Road Chilmark, MA 02535

Jennifer Christy

Con Comm Member Request for appointment on a Klember of SPDAC: Shweder

From:

Candy Shweder <cshweder@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 13, 2015 4:42 PM

To: Subject: Jennifer Christy Reappointment

May 13 2015

Chilmark Board of Selectmen

PO Box 119

Chilmark MA 02535

Dear Chilmark Board of Selectmen:

This is a request to remain a member of the Squibnocket Pond District Advisory Committee.

Thank you,

Candy Shweder

Wendy Weldon

508 645-3199

Sent from my iPhone

Jennifer Christy

Housing Committee Regrest
Or Reappointment: Roddy
5-2015

From:

Jessica < jesroddy@aol.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 13, 2015 9:13 AM

To:

townclerk@chilmarkma.gov

Cc:

housing@chilmarkma.gov; jimfeiner@gmail.com

Subject:

Housing Committee Reappointment

To the Planning Board:

I would like to continue to serve on the Housing Committee if you would like to reappointment me to do so.

Jessica Roddy